
To Whom It May Concern: 

I am in favor of a citizen’s committee. It will, as stated in the mission statement, " strengthen the 

relationship between the Sheriff’s Office and the community it serves through outreach and the 

promotion of greater transparency of law enforcement operations”. This can only be a good 

thing, building more trust between law enforcement and the community it serves. Thank you, 

Judy Stavely  

 


